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Dear Sir/Madam                                                                         January 2019  
   
 
Structural Patching Works 
 

 What we’re doing 
Road patching works will soon start along Lockgate Road, Sidlesham. 
The works will involve repairing the road surface with new materials, where the 
road surface has deteriorated significantly.  
 
Please follow the clearly marked diversion route, (yellow signs with black 
direction arrows). 
 
For further updates or amends to our programme, please visit our web page: 
www.westsussex.gov.uk/travelinfo 
 

 How will this affect you? 
 
Work is expected to take place on the Tuesday 12th February 2019 and 
Wednesday 13th February 2019, between the hours of 09:30am to 
16:00pm.  
Please note that this is subject to changes due to weather conditions, equipment 
breakdown or emergency work taking priority. 
  
Traffic management will be in operation; this will consist of a road closure. 
Access will be provided to residents within closed areas, although there may be 
a slight delay in getting through. Please plan your journey in advance, and look 
out for important safety signs along your route. If you have any concerns 
regarding access during these works please ask the onsite staff, your safety is 
our priority.  
 

 Further information 
Thank you for your cooperation and patience whilst these works are carried out. 
For further information, please visit our website at the top of this letter or liaise 
with the onsite team, as they might be able to answer your query quickly. 
For any concerns you might have, you can email us online at 
www.westsussex.gov.uk/roadpavementenquiry or call on 01243 642105 (phone 
lines are open weekdays between 8am – 6pm). 


